
 

 

Safety, health, and wellness of our students is our top priority.  At J-Tech, it is our responsibility to 
prioritize two things:  the health and well-being of our students and employees while also continuing 
our mission to train our students to be successful in their chosen profession. There are no reported or 
suspected cases of COVID-19 at our campus therefore J-Tech is following the Centers for Disease Control 
(CDC) guidance for Institutions that do not have COVID-19 identified in their campus and will remain 
open.  

We wanted to reach out to you and let you know that we are implementing recommended protocols to 
ensure your safety.  The campus has always been sanitized however, we have expanded the area and 
number of times we clean and sanitize all frequently touched surfaces.  Frequent and proper 
handwashing is encouraged, and an abundance of hand sanitizer is present on our campus.   

Our commitment to heightened sanitization procedures will allow our students to continue to progress 
toward graduation and employment without delay.   We have also scheduled our finals in such a way 
that it will limit the size of the groups and those groups will be spread out on our campus in an effort to 
allow those who desire space to practice social distancing.  

We are closely monitoring the guidance from the CDC and will communicate any adjustments as 
needed.   

Please reach out to us with any questions you may have via phone at 904-328-5600 

 

Sincerely,  

Jones Technical Institute  

 

 

 

 

 

 



 


